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The Scottish Government is committed to banning live exports of 
animals for fattening and slaughter, and to only allow live transport of 
livestock to and from Scottish islands and the mainland with stringent 
welfare standards in place. We therefore welcome the UK Government’s 
announcement that it will introduce a bill to ban live exports and will now 
work jointly with the UK Government and other devolved administrations 
to implement this. 
 

Animal Health and Welfare Policy 


	Scottish Government submission of 23 November 2023
	PE2055/A: Stop the exportation of live animals as a priority


